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Praemium Limited (ASX:PPS) (Praemium or Company) advises that Ms Lorna Stewart has been appointed 
Chief Risk Officer (CRO). Lorna has an extensive background in risk management roles including with Insignia 
Financial, Bupa and PwC and will commence with Praemium on 15 April.  

Praemium also advises that Ms Rachel Axton has resigned from the company and will be leaving on  
27 March to pursue other opportunities. 

In announcing the changes, Praemium CEO, Mr Anthony Wamsteker, said “I am delighted that an executive 
of Lorna’s experience and capability has elected to join Praemium. She will be a great addition to our 
Executive Leadership Team and will make a valuable contribution to our culture, strategy and execution 
capabilities. I would also like to thank Rachel for the contribution she has made to restructuring and building 
our risk management framework and team and wish her well in her future endeavours.” 

This announcement is authorised by the CEO of Praemium Limited. For further information contact David 
Coulter, CFO, Ph: 1800 571 881 
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